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30t January 2025

Dear Parents,

We are very excited to announce that we have been able to secure a last minute booking for a
residential trip to the Tattenhall Centre in Chester, on 26" and 27" March 2025. We are very
fortunate to have secured this booking as it is an extremely popular venue with school grouns.

For parents who are new to Tattenhall, it is an inclusive adventure and activity centre. They have a

huge variety of activities to choose from, each designed to help strengthen relationships, learn new
skills and build confidence.

Residential courses organised by the school are, of course, an optional but invaluable part of the
National Curriculum. Pupils benefit hugely from the experience, both educationally and socially and
| feel certain that the programme which we have chosen this year will prove to be both enjoyable
and very worthwhile.

We would like to offer this opportunity to all Year 5/6 pupils. The cost per child is over £100. This will
be very heavily subsidised by the school but we would ask for a £30 contribution from parents for
each child. This includes return travel by coach, one night's accommodation, all meals and a full
programme of activities. Please pay this contribution as soon as possible via Parent Pay. Payment
can be made in instalments.

Closer to the trip we will give you more details of the exciting range of activities available at our
destination of choice. In the meantime if you wish to find out more about the ethos of Tattenhall,
their programmes and safety information please visit https://conwaycentres.co.uk/tattenhall

To book a place on this event please complete the form below and return it to school by Friday 7t
February 2025 so that we can confirm numbers with the centre.

Yours sincerely,
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Mrs C Fenna
Headteacher
Tattenhall Centre — 26" and 27t March 2025
| would like to book a place for my child on

the adventure holiday to Tattenhall.

I will pay the contribution of £30 via Parent Pay

Signed: Parent/Carer
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St Paul’s Catholic Primary School continues to be a good school (Ofsted 2022)
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